LEHMAN-JACKSON NEWS

BE YOUR BEST

Congratulations to the following students for receiving a nomination from their teacher for demonstrating the value of academic achievement during the month
of April: K: Myles Gannon, Adriana Hawk, Nolan Kopec; 1: Brandon Tyma, James Remley, Killian Lacomis; 2: Johnna Graboske, Grayson Grega, Colin
Craig; 3: Anthony Tosi, Wesley Donaldson, Ainsley Vitkoski; 4: Domenic Vigorito, Nicholas Campana Pyett, Olivia Ostrowski; 5: Everleigh Morris,
John Fedor, Joey Lingobardo; 6: Katelyn Sassi, Julia Rogers, Olivia Meyer. These students will receive a letter from the principal, an award certificate, a
homework coupon, and their photo will be taken.

SIXTH GRADE HONOR ROLL

Congratulations to the following sixth grade students for achieving honor roll status (93% or above) during the third marking period: Ryder Adamshick, Derek
Brown, Dylan Butler, Mark Coach, Michael Coffee, Alana Degnan, Greta Deiter, Reid DiGiovanni, Jordan Donaldson, Leo Fishel, Myles Galka, Reese
Galka, Zoey Houck-Moores, Addison Jones, Olivia Kamback, Michael Kashnicki, Samuel Kluger, Addison Lada, Wyatt Lemelin, Dominic Liparela,
McKenna Mathes, Olivia Meyer, Antonio Miller, Harper Morris, Nora Oliver, Mildred Pizzano, Andrew Pyle, Evie Reynolds, Julia Rogers, Katelyn Sassi,
Emersen Saylor, Coltrane Scavone, Zane Scott, Kennedy Strobel, Sierra Teetsel, Mia Vigorito, Alexander Ward, Giuliana Wojtowicz, Kylie Yanik, and
David Young. Excellent job to everyone on achieving this outstanding honor!

CHORUS AND BAND CONCERTS

The elementary band and chorus concerts will be taking place this month at the JSHS. The chorus concert, under the direction of Mrs. Cooper, will take place
on May 8, at 7:00 p.m. The band concert, under the direction of Mr. Stanley, will take place on May 14, at 7:00 p.m. The students always put on a wonderful
performance and are looking forward to showcasing their talents on this special night. Thank you Mrs. Cooper and Mr. Stanley for all of your dedication to make
these nights possible!

FIELD DAYS

Field Day for students in grades K-6 will also take place during the month of May. Students in grades 3-6 will participate in Field Day on May 2 with a rain date
of May 12. Students in grades K-2 will participate on May 6 with a rain date of May 7. Ms. Miner does an excellent job of coordinating various interactive and
athletic events for our students. Our PTO also does a wonderful job of assisting her. We are appreciative for all of the time and effort Ms. Miner puts into making
this day possible for our students!

ASSIGNMENT TO NEXT GRADE LEVEL (2025-26)

Student assignment/placement in a classroom is a carefully planned process. Students are assigned/placed according to several criteria. Our goal is that
parents would have confidence that a rigorous academic program in a respectful environment is delivered in each classroom.

If there is a reasonable reason for NOT wanting a particular placement in advance, a written email/letter to the principal detailing the concern must be received
no later than July 1, 2025. Please know that a letter only guarantees consideration, it does not guarantee a placement. Phone calls asking for a particular
placement will not be considered.

*In addition, general requests for wanting particular teachers will not be considered. Your cooperation regarding this matter is greatly appreciated!



